
 

 

 

June 22, 2020 

 

Re: Letter of Support Regarding Dr. Samara Fritchman 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing to express my appreciation for the quality and comprehensiveness of information presented 

by Dr. Samara Fritchman in her Ethics for Mental Health Professionals Seminars. I first attended one of 

her Ethics seminars in 2012. As part of this seminar she offered a CD of treatment interventions for 

different diagnoses which I was able to use in building our program’s electronic medical records for 

behavioral health. It was very comprehensive and clinically helpful. She offered during the seminar to 

respond to questions from participants at a later time and was in fact quick to respond to a question I sent 

her following the seminar. 

 

Most recently, I attended her Ethics for Mental Health Professionals on 5/16/20. Once again, I was 

impressed by the comprehensiveness of the material she presented, as well as her generous offer to 

respond to questions of participants after the seminar. I did have two different questions which I emailed 

to her and received her responses in a quick and helpful manner. As in her earlier seminar, she offered a 

great deal of information by Addendum available to participants. Her dual training in both law and mental 

health bring a great breadth to her knowledge. 

 

I would highly recommend her seminar to anyone in the mental health field. She is a tremendous and 

generous resource. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anita Treloar La Cour, Ph.D. 

Licensed Clinical Psychologist 

First Nations Community HealthSource 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

 

 

 

 

       

 


